
 
 

Office of Youth Ministries  
 

 

February 2, 2024 

TO: PASTORS, CHURCH MEMBERS, ADVENTIST YOUTH LEADERS, AND SENIOR 

YOUTH LEADERS OF THE EAST JAMAICA CONFERENCE 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 

 

We are pleased to introduce to you the East Jamaica Conference of SDA, Senior Youth 

Leaders Association. A group of young vibrant leaders who have pledged through 

extensive training to take Senior Youth Ministry to the next level using Biblical principles 

and contemporary methods. 

 

We are pleased to invite our Adventist and Senior Youth Leaders to our first Adventist 

Youth Impact and Consecration Service for the Association's Executive on Saturday, 

February 24, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. The service will take place at the Seventh-day Adventist 

Church in Greenwich Town, which is located at 10, 8th Street, Greenwich Town, Kingston, 

Jamaica. 

 

In an effort to support this arm of the youth ministry we are hereby requesting that: 

1. A 5-minute slot will be given to members of the SYL Association on Sabbaths in 

February to sensitize the church population, particularly the youth, after the 

announcements. 

2. Kindly send representatives in the form of invested SYLs from your church and the 

AY Leader and/or assistants to support the AY Impact and Consecration Service 

scheduled for Sabbath on February 24, 2024. 

 

We thank you for your cooperation and support as we aspire to get our Youths “ALL In” and 

Ready for Mission to reach, retain and maintain more youths for Christ in 2024. 

God bless you. 

Your Friend and Brother, 

  

Pastor Joel Jumpp 
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